
From: Katy Alkins-Jang 
Sent: January-20-20 2:59 PM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby <Parks@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Ellenwood, Dave <Dave.Ellenwood@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Request to Appear as a Delegation - Parks Recreation and Cultural Commission - ATTN Kathryn 
Matts 

Hello Kathryn 

As a follow-up to our conversation today, I would like to make a request to appear as a delegation at 
the Parks, Recreation and Cultural Commission.  I will be making a short presentation and requesting 
review of some of the fee schedules and usage for our community centres.    If you have any questions 
regarding my request, I may be contacted by either of the telephone numbers listed below, or via 
email. 

Regards 
Katy Alkins-Jang 

Katy Alkins-Jang 
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